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There is absolutely no reason to bring in a bill to cull crocs. There is no scientific evidence to prove
that crocs are a problem in our waterways and should be controlled. The number of croc and human
related incidence is very low for the number of crocs in our water systems and most cases end up
being the humans fault. We have taken over croc land but are surprised when we see them. Crocs
play a massive part in our ecosystem which is even more of a reason to save these beautiful
creatures.





